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Parent Teacher Fellowship
The Parent Teacher Fellowship is a ministry 
of VCA that exists to assist the teachers and 
administration to minister to the needs 
of students and teachers and encourages 
the spiritual and academic growth of the 
students whenever possible.  Every VCA 
parent and teacher is a member of the 
Parent Teacher Fellowship.  The PTF is run 
by an executive board of parent volunteers.  
The parents nominated for the executive 
board for the 2023-2024 school year are: 
Christina Garcia, Kari Quevedo - Vice 
President, Jeremy Harpin - Treasurer, Elsie 
Hinton - Secretary.  All Parents are invited 
to the monthly meetings which will begin 
in September.  

School Lunch Changes
All lunch orders need to be paid in cash the 
day of the order for the remainder of the 
school year.
The final day for school lunches is June 8th

Vacation Bible 
School—Knights of 
North Castle
We are excited to 
once again host 
Vacation Bible School 
this summer.  It is July 
24-28 from 9 am to noon.  
Children going into kindergarten 
through 6th grade may attend.  
There is no cost to attend.
Use this link to sign up.

Carline 
We have a new pick up procedure for 
Carline.  The path the cars drive is 
exactly the same, but we are having 
the children sit under the covered 
eating area.  Children will be loaded 
into the cars by the three designated 
cones north of the eating area.  For 
the safety of all, cars must drive slowly 
during the carline.  We request that 
all children are only picked up in 
vehicles.  Anyone wanting to walk to 
pick up their child may do so at the 
classroom at 2:45.  Please remember 
that this is not a time for short parent-
teacher conferences.  Teachers are 
available after carline to meet with 
parents.

2023-2024 Enrollment
Enrollment for next year is ongoing. Some 
classes are nearing capacity. If you intend to 
enroll, please make arrangements to do so 
before classes are full.
Youth Group
Students from grades 6-12 are invited 
to join Miss Michelle for Youth Group 
Wednesdays at 6:30 PM.

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
5/22/2023 5/23/2023 5/24/2023 5/25/2023 5/26/2023

Minimum Day

5/29/2023
Memorial Day
No School
Daycare Closed

5/30/2023 5/31/2023
Spirit Day
Patriotic Dress 

5th - 8th Grade Field Trip

6/1/2023

5th - 8th Grade Field Trip

6/2/2023

5th - 8th Grade Field Trip
6/5/2023 6/6/2023 6/7/2023 6/8/2023 6/9/2023

6/12/2023
Pre-K Graduation 9:30AM 
Kinder Graduation 5 PM

6/13/2023
2nd Grade Field Trip
Eighth Grade
Graduation 7 PM

6/14/2023
Awards Chapel
8:45 - 9:45 Grades 1-3
10-10:45 Grades 4 & 5
11-11:45 Grades 6 & 7

6/15/2023 6/17/2023

Valley Christian AcademyValley Christian Academy

Congratulations
                          Students of the Week

PreK
Kinder 

First
Second

Third
Fourth

Fifth
Jr. High

Mbajja Senyonjo
Belisse Umali
Amaris Torres
Faith Rodriguez
Nathanael Gonzalez
Jesse Alvarez
Lucas Melendez
Aaron Carbajal Galvan

Your word I have hidden in my heart,
That I might not sin against You.  
                                                   —Psalm 119:11

https://signup.com/mobileweb/2.0/vspot.html?activitykey=872467724046#choose_event_page


B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth

Jr. High

Psalm 71:23a
Psalm 23:1-5
1 Peter 4:10
Psalm 56:3
Galatians 6:9
1 Peter 4:7-8
John 8:58
Romans 10:11-13

Pre-K - Hello parents and grandparents! A reminder 
that Friday the 26th of May we will be leading the flags 
and performing a song in Chapel at 9:00am! I hope your 
able to be there! I know you’d like to be! Also, Graduation 
is June 12th at 9:30am! So mark your calendars for that as 
well! They can wear their uniform if you want them too but 
Sunday best is appropriate! They will be wearing a cap so 
keep that in mind when styling their hair!

Kindergarten - Hello families!  
Any lunch orders made from today till the last day to order 
must be paid in cash.  
This is the last week we will have a homework packet.  
Friday is minimum day.  
Have a blessed week!

First Grade - I’m excited to see everyone’s Animal 
Projects this week! With the weather turning hot, please 
make sure you send a filled water bottle with your child 
each day. As a reminder, all lunch orders need to be paid 
for in cash on the day of the order for the remainder of 
the school year. Friday is a Minimum Day with school out 
at noon and there is no school on Monday in honor of 
Memorial Day. My prayers are with all those who have lost 
a loved one in service to our country. May the Lord bring 
peace and comfort to your hearts.

Second Grade - Cash only lunches start this week. 
The students had a lot of fun at the Midevil Fair the Jr. High 
put together last week. Friday is a minimum day. No school 
next Monday, May 29. The field trip permission slip is due next 
Tuesday, May 30. We are finishing our study of “Daniel” this 
week. Only a few weeks left, keep working hard!

Third Grade - Remember starting this week to 
send in cash each day if your child is ordering lunch. Also, 
please return your permission slips if you haven’t yet for our 
upcoming field trip to Celebration Park. We need to make 
sure we have enough drivers to be able to go. 
We have a Language quiz on Tuesday over parts of speech 
and diagramming. Lastly, just a reminder that Friday is a 
minimum day with dismissal at 12.

Fourth Grade - Camp Surf is Almost here! There 
will be a mandatory info meeting this Tuesday, May 23, @ 6 
p.m.We will meet via Google Meet Please check your email 
for the link.   We will have a math test as well as a Quiz in 
History this week. Please study any past activity pages in 
math or history to prepare. Details went home regarding our 
end of year party @ Mulligans.  Please sign and return along 
with $15.00 on or before June 8th.  

Fifth Grade - Camp Surf is Almost here! There will be 
a mandatory info meeting this Tuesday, May 23, @ 6 p.m.We 
will meet via Google Meet Please check your email for the 
link.   We will have a math test as well as a Quiz in History 
this week. Please study any past activity pages in math or 
history to prepare. Details went home regarding our end of 
year party @ Mulligans.  Please sign and return along with 
$15.00 on or before June 8th.  

Jr. High - Jr High has their Session 4 Anthropology 

test on Tuesday. They must study for this test.   The finished 

report on their approved book is due 6/9. 7th 

grade’s final science project’s due date is 

being moved up as the original date had 

a conflict with Camp Surf. The new 

date is May 30. 6th grade also has a 

final project due June 6. Paperwork 

was sent home last week. Yearbooks 

are now for sale for $15. They are 

first come, first serve. Order yours 

as soon as possible. Distribution 

will occur in June.

FROM THE TEACHERS:


